
 

 

The Haverford School 
Haverford, PA 19041 

Dear Parents:                                      August 2019 
 
 My Turn To Drive School is offering Driver’s Education classes open to The Haverford School students this year. Students 
who complete this PA Department of Education approved theory course will also be eligible to test privately for their driver’s 
license with My Turn To Drive School after completing 6 hours of behind the wheel instruction.  The upcoming theory course will 
consist of classroom sessions in defensive driving practices and techniques covering various types of driving environments and 
risk avoidance strategies.  Students can enroll at the age of 15 and above, and your son does not need a driving permit in order to 
participate in the class. 
  
The Fall 2019 class at The Haverford School will begin on Saturday, September 7th from 9am until 12 Noon in Upper 
School classroom #5 and will continue on the following Saturdays: 9/14, 9/21, 9/28, 10/5, 10/12, 10/19, 10/26, 11/2 and 
ending on 11/9. 
 
The Winter 2020 class at The Haverford School will begin on Saturday, January 11th from 9am until 12 Noon in Upper 
School classroom #5 and will continue on the following Saturdays 1/18, 1/25, 2/1, 2/8, 2/22. 2/29, 3/7, 3/14 ending on 3/21.  
 
My Turn to Drive School specializes in teaching young teenage novice drivers. The school has been operating in Montgomery 
County for over 15 years.  All instructors are college graduates, experienced, and fully certified and licensed by the Pennsylvania 
Department of Education to teach the Defensive Driving highway safety course.  For students, unable to attend the classroom 
sessions due to other commitments, My Turn To Drive School offers the PA state approved online course called 
http://www.PADriversEd.com 
  
There are three major reasons for offering this defensive driving course. First, the development of the proper attitude toward 
defensive driving is a most important trait to instill in a young driver. Second, if your teenager successfully completes our 
accredited driver training course you may save up to 15% on yearly insurance premiums up to 21 years of age. Third, 
students may be eligible to obtain a senior license at age 17 1/2, instead of age 18, if parental permission is obtained, and all 
requirements are met. 
 
The fee for the classroom instruction is $225.00 and includes all classroom materials. If you would like to enroll your 
son/daughter in the upcoming session, please fill in, detach, and return the application below with a tuition check in the 
amount of $225.00 payable to My Turn to Drive School.   MAIL TO: MY TURN TO DRIVE SCHOOL, PO Box 392, 
Ardmore, PA 19003. 
 
If you plan to permit your teenager to drive the family car or one of their own, this course offers the peace of mind that you have 
provided the best learning opportunity for driving defensively. Our chief concern is not the dollars saved on lower insurance rates, 
but rather the accidents, injuries, and even deaths, which may be averted by proper training and learning good decision-making 
skills. Please e-mail Scott Seibert at director@myturntodriveschool.com with any questions. 
 
MAILING ADDRESS:  My Turn to Drive School   Sincerely 
                PO. Box   392                                                      Scott Seibert 
                Ardmore, PA 19003    Director 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
I want my daughter/son_______________________________________________ to enroll in the Driver Training Course. (HAV) 

 
ADDRESS:______________________________________________________________PHONE_________________________ 

 
 BIRTHDATE________________________________e-mail_____________________________________________________ 

    
                     

FALL Saturdays@ THE HAVERFORD SCHOOL               WINTER Saturdays@ THE HAVERFORD SCHOOL 
    

  
      Check #___________ 
 
 

SIGNATURE OF PARENT OR GUARDIAN 
(Your deposited check will confirm your child’s seat in the class) 


